NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Town of Walton is accepting bids for installation of a concrete floor in an existing 60’ x 80’ storage building located at 25091 State Highway 10, Walton, NY 13856. Proposals shall be submitted with a non-collusive form, in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Concrete Floor”.  All work needs to be completed by September 30, 2022.

The Walton Town Clerk, Ronda Williams, will accept all proposals until 11:00 AM on May 3, 2022 when they will be publicly opened and read. 

For more information and bid specifications, contact Highway Superintendent Jeff Offnick, 25091 State Highway 10, Walton, New York 13856, 607-865-5120.

The Town of Walton reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Jeff Offnick
Supt of Highway 

